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Graduation Mass :   On the 21 st  of June students from 6 th  class celebrated their 

graduation mass.  It was also our end of year mass.  Fr. Mullins was the 

celebrant of the mass and wished us all well in the future.  After the mass, 6 th  

class were presented  with a plaque in recognition of their time spent in Annagh 

Hill N.S. Shortly after they enjoyed a party in the school hall. Sadly we will have 

to say good bye to our 6th  class but we will only have fond memories of th em in 

the school.  We wish Abbie , Amy, Cian Q, Cian M, Conor, Dean, Dylan, Emma, 

Eoin, Jade, Jason,  Katie  G, Katie W, Megan, Niamh, Scott and Shauna  every 

good wish and happiness in their bright future ahead.  
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50 Year Celebration  of Annagh Hill N.S .  

140 Years of Education  

This September the present school buildings will be 50 years in existence and 

140 years of the original schools (1877)  

A special celebration  will take place next September to mark this occasion.  

Three meetings have taken place to date and the following i s an outline of 

events to take place  to date :- 

Sept 9 th  ð Golf Classic (Cregmore Park Golf Club)  

Sept 24 th  ð Family Fun day 

Sept 25 th  ð Beginning of year mass (on the anniversary of the official opening of 

the schools) 

Week of 25 th  ð 29 th  Sept ð School based activities relating to 50  years 

Sept 30 th  ð Mass in school hall at 4p.m for parents, past pupils, members of the 

community and friends of Annagh Hill N.S.   This will be  followed by 

refreshments, tour of the school / display of photographs / newspaper c uttings 

/ slideshow & video clips etc.  

A celebration dance wi ll be held in the Abbey Inn  on 30 th  Sept.  

More information will be distributed in the coming weeks.  We look forward to a 

gathering of all associated with Annagh Hill N.S. over the past decades.  

Keep up to date with details  on Facebook and Website.  

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiS1JnzoM3UAhXiL8AKHXatCsMQjRwIBw&url=http://niagarachildrenscentre.com/ncc/news/2013/05/07/tell-us-your-50th-anniversary-ideas&psig=AFQjCNFecIMgD4t27NLJMbIH1GBvhJlN8w&ust=1498076484484810
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School Tour:  The Junior and Senior school tours both took place in Galway this 

year on Thursday June 1 st . The whole school travelled to the Kingfisher Club in 

NUIG for an amazingly fun -filled day of act ivities  - rock climbing, KMX carts, a 

disco dome, high energy assault course, Zorbee ball roll and Wrecking Ball. All 

children thoroughly enjoyed it and the Junior to Second class children arrived 

home very tired at 4pm.  

Following the juniors departure, t he children from 3 rd  to 6 th  class enjoyed a 

leisurely and most scenic walk from NUIG over to Woodquay where they 

embarked on a cruise on the Corrib Princess . 
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Sale of Work:  Thanks so much to all who helped to organise the Sale of Work 

on 4th  December.  Thank you to those of you who  sponsored and donated prizes.  

A huge thank you also, to everyone who came to our Sale of Work.  It was a 

super success and a very enjoyable day for all.  The money raised will go towards 

making necessary improvements to the s chool, thus enhancing the learning 

experiences of the children.  The support we received from the local community 

was amazing and we really appreciate it.  

 

 
 

Christmas Charity Shop :  Our Christmas Charity Shop raised û216.50.  All 

proceeds went to the very worthy charity Childline.  

 

Christmas C oncert :   All of the children from Annagh Hill hugely entertained 

parents and the local community on Tuesday 13 th  December.  Two plays/musicals 

were performed on the evening.  The Junior play was performed by the children 

from Junior Infants to Second class.  It was called òA Special Kind of Presentó.   

There were many lines and songs to learn and the children did an  excellent job 

and performed extremely well on the night.  The Senior play was òCinderella 

Rockerfellaó and was performed by the children from 3rd  to 6 th  class.  There 

were many main parts and the children really showed off their wonderful 

talents during t he performance.  It was highly engaging and entertaining evening 

for all.  Congratulations to all the children for their hard work, dedication and 

success. 
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The cast of the Junior Play  

 

 

Christmas Shoe Box Appeal:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our students who took part in Team Hopeõs Shoebox Appeal.  It is 

an excellent cause and we were delighted to get involved.  
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Christmas Outing:  The children from Junior Infants to Second Class were 

treated to a wonderful Christmas play in Leisureland on 20 th  December.  

Performed by the Tallisman Theatre Company  òFrosty the Snowmanó was 

thoroughly enjoyed by all children.  

 

Brooklodge Nursing Home:  The children from 5th  and 6th  class children went to 

Brooklodge Nursing Home to entertain everyone through music,  dance and song. 

They performed a lovely repertoire of Christmas classics, music, gymnastics and 

set dancing.  

 

National Child ren's Choir Concert :  Congratulations to the children of 4 th , 5 th  

and 6th  class who took part in the National Children's Choir Regional Concert in 

Leisureland on Tuesday May 9 th .   It was a magnificent performance and many 

audience members were overwhelmed by what they heard and experienced. The 

children were accompanied by an ensemb le made up of piano, string quartet and 

percussion.  It was a fantastic event that was enjoyed by all. We are so proud 

of the children for their efforts throughout the ye ar and a huge thanks to Ms. 

Heneghan and Ms. Flynn for preparing the choir since Septe mber. 

 

Many congratulations to Jade Murphy, Katie Gorham, Conor McBrien and Jessica 

Murphy who got a once in a lifetime opportunity to sing in the National Concert 

Hall in Dublin as part of the National Childrenõs Choir ôCainimis le Cheileõ. The 

concert took place on Saturday May 27 th  and it was an amazing achievement for 

the children who sang a range of songs from a large repertoire. The event was 

sold out and Mary Kennedy who presents ôNationwideõ was the compere for the 

evening. We are very proud of Jessica, Conor, Katie and Jade for representing 

the school so well and a big thank you to their parents for all of their 

cooperation and support  

 

School Choir Concert : A delightful evening was had in the school hall on 

Tuesday May 16th  when members of our National Childrenõs Choir sang a 

selection of songs from their repertoire. The children sounded angelic and 

there was immense praise for their hard work in making it a wonderful evening. 

Thanks to Ms. Flynn and Ms. Heneghan for condu cting and organising the 

children so well.  
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The Sacraments:   

First Confession:  The boys and girls in 2 nd class made their First Confession on 

March 2 nd.  Thanks to Mrs Grealish for preparing the children for the 

sacrament and also to Fr. Mullins for celebrating the sacrament with the 

children.  

First Holy Communion :  Congratulations to 2nd class on making their First Holy 

Communion on Saturday, April 29 th  in Brooklodge Church. We are very proud of 

them and they all thoroughly enjoyed the day. Sincere thanks and 

congratulations to Mrs. Grealish for preparing the children so well for this 

important time in their lives.  
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Confirmation:   The children from 6 th  class received the Sacrament of 

Confirmation on Fe bruary 27 th .  It was a very special ceremony and the children 

thoroughly enjoyed it.  Thanks to Mr. Greaney (class teacher), Fr. Mullins and 

Archbishop Michael Neary for their input in making it such a wonderful occasion 

for the children and their families.  Our than ks also to Ms. Heneghan for 

helping to prepare the choir for the day.  

 

 

 

 

Irish Dancing:  The children enjoy 

their Irish Dancing lessons with Susan 

OõShaughnessy on Mondays during school 

time throughout the year.  We are all 

looking forward to the dancing 

extravaganza to be held in the school 

hall on Monday 26 th  June.  
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Time for Sport:  

Raftery Cup :  Hard luck to our Raftery Cup teams who were defeated in their 

final games on May 26 th .  They battled hard throughout and have been fantastic 

all year.  We are very proud of all of them.  

 
 

9 a - side Team 

 
7 a - side Team  

 


